
TOLLER PORCORUM PARISH COUNCIL

Draft
 

An Extra Ordinary Meeting of The Parish Council was held on Friday 2nd October 2009, in the
Village Hall at 6.30pm.
 
1. Apologies.
Councillor P Billen
 
Present.
Councillors, Ennals, Knowles, Miller, D Billen, Davies & Goodwin.
0 members of Public

2. Comments from Public.
None
 
3. Declaration of Interest
None
 
4. Telephone Kiosk –The appearance of a public notice in the Telephone Kiosk informing that
it was available for adoption or sponsorship and the dates included on this, this meeting was
called to discuss the options.

An application has been made to English Heritage for listing and this has proceeded to the
second stage.  They will be contacting BT as part of the application.

Cllr Ennals contacted DAPTC and e-mail had been received from them stating that West
Dorset District Council are working on a Veto and a letter is being sent to the Parish Council
Clerk to register that Toller Porcorum supports the veto, meaning the telephone box will
remain in situ and in full working order at least for the time being.

The Options of Adoption and Sponsorship were discussed and it was agreed in principle that
if BT appeals successfully against the veto the council would sponsor the box for one year.
Then consult with residents on their wishes for the future of the box and equipment.

5. Items for Report/next Agenda
Roads/Flooding - Update
Wall at St Peter House – Update

Meeting closed 7pm
 

The next meeting is Wednesday 4th November 2009 at 7.30 pm.  Public and press welcome.

Signed…………………………………….Date………………………………………………………


